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NOTICE 
PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 

Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission' s (Commission) Rules & Regulations, 
Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) has filed with the Commission the original tariff 
schedules for electric service in the State of Washington. 

Overview 

The Company is proposing to increase the generating capacity of net metering systems from 0.25 
percent to 0.5 percent of peak demand during 1996 effective January 1, 2014, which would update 
PacifiCorp' s total generating capacity available through December 31, 2013 of 2,275 kW to 4,550 
kW. 

DATED: December 20, 2013 
PACIFIC POWER 

By {A_) 
William R. Griffith 
Vice President, Regulation 
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The proposed tariff sheet to be revised in Pacific Power and Light Company's currently effective 
Tariff WN U-75 are designated as follows: 

First Revision of Sheet No. 135.1 Schedule 13 5 Net Metering Service 

Second Revision of Sheet No. 135.2 Schedule 13 5 Net Metering Service 

First Revision of Sheet No. 135.3 Schedule 13 5 Net Metering Service 

First Revision of Sheet No. 135.4 Schedule 135 Net Metering Service 

First Revision of Sheet No. 135.5 Schedule 13 5 Net Metering Service 


